
 

Classroom Spaces Remaining Open 

Maryville will open a limited number of classrooms/spaces for faculty to use during this transition. Rather than 

using the technology in these spaces, we encourage you to set-up in these spaces with your laptops and/or 

iPads to conduct your recordings. The spaces remaining open are divided into the following categories. 

1. Spaces for those who need extra support (laptops set up and support staff will be stationed nearby). 

2. General spaces for faculty who just need a place to record (and don’t require much support). 

3. Specialty labs/spaces that should be used only by faculty in those areas. (ex. Science Labs) 

Spaces will be cleaned frequently, and rooms not represented on the list will remain closed and inaccessible 

during this transition (note: they’ve already been cleaned).  

If you anticipate needing to visit campus to conduct Zoom sessions, you should contact your Dean to inform of 

this requirement.  

Need Extra Support? 

Staff will be stationed around the spaces below to provide Zoom support for anyone in need.  

WALKER HALL 

203, 204 205, 303, 304, 305  
 

*These rooms will be equipped with a laptop. 
*Walker Hall spaces are the student study rooms by the staircase.  
 

General Classrooms 

Faculty are free to use these spaces during the week to conduct Zoom sessions (e.g., not through the 

equipment in the space, but through a laptop or iPad you bring).  

WALKER HALL ANHEUSER -BUSCH 
ACADEMIC CENTER 

KERNAGHAN 
HALL 

REID HALL 

322- Lab AUD 1423 1112 - Lab 1334 – Computer Lab 

351- Lab   1320 – Computer Lab 



353- Lab    
 

 

Design & Visual Arts Building & Science Labs 

DVA and science lab use is restricted to faculty with key card access. 

 

 

 


